Dear committee,

Referring to the letter of objection made by Witney Congregational church regarding my catering unit trading in welch way, this is my opinion regarding the five points of concern made by the church:

- a) I don't think that I will increase congestion because I don't expect to be that busy, also most of the food a sell is ready to be served which reduces customers waiting around.
- b) my catering unit has been built to a very high spec and I have had many compliments from-my customers regarding how nice it looks and how clean it is kept, and as for the bike stands, I do believe wodc were planning to move them further along if my application went ahead.
- c) I have been trading in Witney with my catering unit for the last 17 years, long before any of the catering establishments in the surrounding area of welch way.
- d) I have never had a problem with anyone crossing the road in the high street in the last 17 years to get to my catering unit, although there is a zebra crossing in welch way but there weren't one I the high street.
- e). I have always provided two 50 litre litter bins, one at each end of my catering unit, and at the end of each day I always clean up the area around my unit.

I would just like to say that I have traded in Witney for the last seventeen years and built up a good trade and I have had lots of extremely satisfied customers, all my food cooked fresh and I manage to maintain a 5 star food hygiene rating from WODC, plus I hold all the relevant certificates required to work in the food industry. I am proud of the service i give and the products I offer for sale and I hope I can keep trading in Witney for the future years.

Signed

 \bigcap